
 

 

PRESS RELEASE       Friday 18th August 2017  

Calling all nurses – Dudley needs you! 

The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust is holding a Nurse Recruitment Open Day 

at Russells Hall Hospital on Thursday 24th August 2017 for staff nurses interested in 

joining our award-winning team.  

“To work at The Dudley Group is to be part of something special, and we need more 

fantastic nurses to join Team Dudley!” said Siobhan Jordan, Interim Chief Nurse for 

the Trust. 

“To help us build on our successes, we’re opening our doors to both home-grown 

talent and those from further afield to come and join us.”  

Those joining the Trust will benefit from our strong reputation for leading the way in 

innovation and quality improvement. Our hospitals are among some of the most 

technologically advanced in the country; our buildings are modern and purpose-built, 

and we use state-of-the-art equipment.  

Eligible candidates will have the opportunity be interviewed on the day, speak to our 

nursing teams and tour the areas they could be working.  

***ENDS*** 

Note to editors: 

 Anyone wishing to come along to the event can confirm their attendance on 

Facebook by visiting www.facebook.com/DudleyGroupNHS/events. 

 For further information about the event visit the Trust’s Facebook or call 

Philippa Brazier on (01384) 456111 extension 3469. 

 Those unable to attend but still wishing to apply for one of our vacancies can 

do so online on NHS Jobs by searching for Dudley Group NHS or visiting 

www.dudleygroup.nhs.uk/latest-vacancies   
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